
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Update for Class 4 
 

 

Week beginning 27 January 2025 
 
We are having very productive days in Class 4: children continue to be settled, focused and have nice break times 
with their friends. 
 
In English, Class 4 wrote Charles Darwin’s biography and enjoyed challenging themselves using formal language, 
technical vocabulary and more challenging punctuation, such as semi-colons. We have also started a new topic, 
poetry, based on our class novel, Kensuke’s Kingdom. Today, we wrote a poem in couplets using vocabulary to 
convey emotions. 
 
I am very proud of the work Class 4 is completing in maths. This week, we learnt how to add and subtract fractions, 
including mixed numbers. The children are completing excellent work and are showing great resilience when 
solving complex tasks. 
 
In geography, we have completed the topic of biomes, climate zones, and vegetation belts and are currently 
focusing on reading and using maps. 
 
The weekly practice for Young Voices is going very well, the children are becoming increasingly more excited about 
the upcoming concert. Thank you for signing and returning the form attached to the letter sent last week. 
 

Celebration Assembly 
 

Congratulations to Louis for his Brilliant Behaviour and Eli for his Wonderful Work!  
 

Homework 
 

This week, Class 4 children will: 

1. Practise the new spellings (words ending in –ise) including the 9 statutory ones. 

2. Complete an online Maths test on adding and subtracting fractions. 

3. Complete a reading comprehension task (Test 4 for year 6 children and a worksheet for the year 5 

children). 

 

Date  Event 
WB 3rd February  Children’s Mental Health Week 

Friday 7th February  MindMate Workshops (Managing Emotions)  

WB 10th February  Book Fair Week 

Thursday 13th February  Young Voices Concert 

Friday 14th February  School closes today for the half term break 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Wright 


